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 By Sylvia Amerstorfer, Secretary 

 

Hi dear members and guests!  

The Maifest is on this Sunday!  

Girls that’s your opportunity to shine in 

your best Dirndl, while of course you 

“buam” (boys) please come in your 

Lederhosen (leather breeches), 

 if you own one. 

Wear your Tracht with pride and show 

the world, or at least the Gold Coast, how 

beautiful it is. 

 

 

Come and celebrate with us our Maifest! 

Dance to the great music of the  

Schneider Musikanten 

listen to the guest performance of  

our choir the Singkreis,  

be amazed by the wonderful Bell ringers, 

and watch the performance of our  

Folk dance group. 
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That’s what we will serve  

for lunch at our  

Maifest Luncheon 

on the 06/05/2018 
 

 

1. As always our fantastic Schnitzel  

(pork or chicken available) and salads 
or 

2.  Pork Roast with crackle & gravy, roast 

 potatoes with bacon and onion and green beans 

           or 

3.  There is also the choice of a Vegetarian  

  meal or gluten free 

 
You will have to order the vegetarian meal or gluten free  
meal with your booking (before Saturday). 

 
Afterwards have coffee or tea  

and our 

 homemade delicious  

cakes and tortes. 

(coffee/tea $2.50 – cake/torte $3.50) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

List of contents for this Newsletter:  
 

 A look back at our Country Rock Luncheon on the 15/04/2018 

 Some pictures from our glamorous 33rd Anniversary Dinner/Dance on the 
28/04/2018 – more next time – I have heaps of photos !!!!!  

 

Enjoy! 

Members     $ 13 

Guests          $ 15 



 



 









 



 

 



 

 

 

Before I say goodbye, mark Sunday, 

the 20th of May 2018 in your calendar for our  

Mother’s Day Again Luncheon. 

Be entertained by the popular A2Z Band! 

 

See you this Sunday,  

dressed in your Dirndl and Lederhosen please! 

Your Sylvia Amerstorfer   
Secretary of the Gold Coast Stock Sport Club Inc.   

- Home of the Austrian Australian Club Inc.  

 

 

 

Please don’t forget to book: 

 Phone 5534 7099 and leave your name and the date of the event  

 or phone our president Roberta on 0414 774 436 (after 6pm) 

 or email us gcstocksportclub@gmail.com 

 or just reply to this newsletter – easy!!! 

Have a look at our website:  

www.stocksportclubgoldcoast.com or  

www.austrianclubgoldcoast.com  

visit us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/Gold-Coast-Stock-Sport-Club-295777913894754/     

or just google Gold Coast Stock Sport Club facebook 

Want to download a former newsletter?  – here is how 

to do it:  
Go to http://hswd.net/aaa/ - click on “clubs” – click on 

“Austrian Club Gold Coast QLD” and finally click on “Newsletter 

#”..” (12-63) 

 
 

If you liked this Newsletter – share it with your friends and keep forwarding it –  
If you don’t want to receive it anymore – please let me know and  

I will remove your address from our mailing list. No problem at all! 
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